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Mt Beauty Golf Club Inc. 

PO Box 23, Mt Beauty Vic 3699 
Ph: 03 5754 4002 

Diary Dates 
May / June 2016 

Wednesday 4 May: Ladies’ 
Monthly Medal 

Saturday 7 May: Men’s 
Monthly Medal 

Saturday 14 May: Steve Green 
Memorial. Mixed & Men’s 
Canadian 

Saturday 21 May: Jarman Cup 
Round 1 

Sunday 22 May: Red Heart 
Day. Mixed & Men’s 4 Ball 
Ambrose 

Saturday 28 May: Jarman Cup 
Round 2 

Wednesday 1 June: Ladies’ 
Monthly Medal 

Saturday 4 June: Men’s 
Monthly Medal 

Monday 6, Tuesday 7 & 
Wednesday 8 June: Course 
Closed for Ladies’ NEDGA 
Championships 

Saturday 11 June: Men’s 
Canadian Championships 

Saturday 18 June: Par - Men’s 
Alf McBain Memorial Trophy 

The 2016 Golf Programs are 
available at 
www.mtbeautygolfclub.org.au/
current-golf-program. 

The month’s program for both 
the Ladies’ and the Men will be 
posted on the window of the 
office at the clubhouse and the 
more major events are published 
in the ‘This Week in Falls Creek 
and Mt Beauty’ magazine. 

Committee News 

Memberships Fees were ratified 
at the last meeting and invoices 
have been sent out. These are 
due by 1 July. Details of how to 
pay are included on the invoice. 
President, Stephen Short, 
circulated to all members a short 
explanation of where your fees 
go. Please be prompt with your 
payments as the funds are 
needed to keep our course up to 
the present standards. 

Recently the PGA has offered to 
organise for a Golf Pro to visit 
interested golf clubs to help with 
lessons, junior programs and 
event organisation. Bright, 
Myrtleford and us have been 
grouped together and 
discussions have been held 
resulting in the appointment of 
Michael Skinner from Wodonga 
being selected as our ‘Pro’. The 
finer details are yet to be 
discussed with Michael and 
further info will be published in, 
hopefully, the next newsletter. 

The committee can be contacted 
at: 
committee@mtbeautygolfclub.or
g.au 

Facebook 

Please visit and Like us at: 
www.facebook.com/

MtBeautyGolf 

Course News 
  
Tree felling will be taking place 
over the next few weeks to 
remove dead pines, mainly in the 
area at the bottom of the 14th 
fairway. Please take care in the 
area until these trees have been 
removed. Some damage to the 
fairway will be possible and 
areas affected will be designated 
as GUR.

There will be a working bee on 
Mother’s Day, Sunday May 8, 
starting at 8am. Items for sale 
and/or removal will be 
earmarked and a general tidy up 
of the course will be done. 
Please bring a trailer, if you have 
one, and suitable tools for 
gathering and raking up sticks 
etc.

A very important event for the 
Ladies will be held over the 3 
days of 6, 7 and 8 June, the 
NEDGA Ladies’ Championships.
The committee wishes to advise 
that the course will be closed to 
all play other than play in this 
Championship competition.
The committee congratulates the 
Ladies’ for securing this event for 
2016. Best of luck for both the 
hosting and the playing of this 
event. 
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Wildlife on the Course 

Please be aware that all wildlife 
on the course can be dangerous 
if approached. 
With the increasing numbers of 
kangaroos on the course if your 
ball happens to go near them it 
is safer to take relief and drop 
another ball, no closer to the 
hole, no penalty, rather than try 
to retrieve your ball from within 
the mob. 

Upcoming Events 

The Ladies’ Monthly Medal day 
is the first Wednesday of the 
month, being 4 May and 1 June. 

The Men’s Monthly Medals will 
be contested on Saturdays 7 
May and 4 June. 

Other events to be played over 
the next couple of months are: 

There are 2 major events taking 
place in May. The first is the 
Steve Green Memorial Trophy, 
Mixed and Men’s Canadian 
event. This event is held in 
memory of the enormous 
contribution Steve made to 
establishing the greens on the 
course. Without his drive, hard 
work and enthusiasm in the late 
1990’s we would not be enjoying 
the benefits of putting on grass 
greens. 

The second is the Red Heart 
Day Mixed and Men’s 4 Ball 
Ambrose event in recognition of 
the work done by the Heart 
Foundation on heart disease and 
stroke. Proceeds of the day are 
donated to the Heart Foundation. 

May also sees the contesting of 
the Jarman Cup on Saturdays 21 
and 28. 

A very important event for the 
Ladies will be held over the 3 
days of 6, 7 and 8 June, the 
NEDGA Ladies’ Championships. 

The committee wishes to advise 
that the course will be closed to 
all play other than play in this 
Championship competition. 

Saturday 11 June will be the 
playing of the Men’s Canadian 
Championships. Get a partner 
organised. 

Saturday 18 June there will be a 
Par event - the Men’s Alf McBain 
Memorial Trophy. 

The Final of the Men’s Matchplay 
Championships will be played 
this Saturday 7 May. The final 
two to play off for the 
Championship are Emil Solar 
and Peter Johns. This will be 
interesting as Emil has had to 
play every segment of the event 
whilst Peter has had a dream run 
with only playing one game into 
the finals due to forfeits and 
retirements of one sort or 
another. 
‘Good hitting’ to both men for 
their round and we will await the 
result. 

All in all May and June will be 
loads of fun for everyone with a 
varied program to break up the 
usual stroke rounds and serious 
events. 

Past Events Information 

As mentioned in the last 
newsletter Mick Luscombe was 
leading Allan Ferrari after the 
first round of the Kiewa Cup. It 
seems no-one could get 
between these two as the final 
result was Mick taking the 
honours over Allan with a net 
142 from Allan’s 146. 

Unfortunately the annual UKV 
Lion’s Police & Citizens Day this 
year had to be postponed to a 
date to be determined due to 
lack of pre bookings. Please, 
when the next date is announced 
do let the organisers know of 
your team as this event will only 

be held if there are sufficient 
advance teams entered. Do not 
wait to just turn up on the day! 

The Mixed and Men’s Canadian 
Championships were played on 
Saturday 16 April and the title 
was successfully defended by 
Leesa Bevan and Tony Bogaski 
with a gross score of 76 (left).

!  
Runners up were Don Mason 
and Julie Chapman with 85 
(right) and Sue and Richard 
Roman (centre) taking the 
Handicap Honours with a score 
of 64.5. 

Of course Monday 25 April was 
the ANZAC Day Mixed and 
Men’s Canadian event. Usually 
well attended with all proceeds 
of $200 going to Legacy. 

Congratulations to all winners 
and competitors for all of these 
events. 

Pennant 2016 

Pennant has come to a close for 
2016 for Mt Beauty with a loss to 
Myrtleford on Sunday 1 May. 
We ended 5th on the ladder. 

Ben and I would like to field 2 
teams for next season, a Scratch 
team and a Handicap team. If 
interested please contact me 
personally or by email or phone 
0418 431 531 



Junior Golf Clinic 

The Junior Golf Clinics will 
happen again in 2016 at a time 
to be decided. Plenty of notice 
will be given. 

Enquiries to Liz Harvey 5754 
4077. 

Tuesday Evening Social Golf 

The very popular Tuesday 
evening social golf has resumed 
at 5pm. They usually play until 
around 7pm. 

This is for anyone who would like 
to play – beginners or just social 
players. It is free for club 
members and $5 for non-
members. 

Enquiries to Liz Harvey 5754 
4077. 

Reciprocal & Neighbour Clubs 

Rutherglen Golf Club are 
conducting their Annual 
Tournament on Friday, Saturday 
and Sunday 27, 28 and 29 May. 
Entries to Craig Scown 0427 814 
193 

Pambula - Merimbula GC are 
hosting a week of golf from 
October 15 to 23 featuring the 
Men’s 51st Annual Open 
Tournament. A great program of 
events and dinners is offered. 
Contact (02) 64956154, email 
info@merimbulagolf.com.au or 
check out their website at www. 
merimbulagolf.com.au for more 
info. 

Shirts For Sale 

We have new shirts for 2016 
incorporating our new logo - the 
one on the top left corner of the 
first page of this newsletter - at 
the left pocket position 

!  

Blue is the only choice of colour 
and sorry ladies the bloke does 
not come with the shirt. 

$50 

Available at the clubhouse or 
ring 0418 431 531 

Ball Markers with Mt Beauty 
Golf Club Logo 

There are 2 types available: 
1. Hat clip style @ $7.50 
2. Divot repair tool @ $17.50 

Both have magnetic areas to 
attach the ball marker. 
The ball marker can be 
purchased on its own for $5 
All items can be purchased 
separately and are available at 
the clubhouse. 

Laugh Time 

(Thanks to Bruce Brereton.) 

WHY?............Good questions 

Why do some supermarkets make 
the sick walk all the way to the 
back of the store to get their 
prescriptions while healthy 
people can buy cigarettes at the 
front? 

Why do people order double 
cheeseburgers, large fries, and a 
diet coke?	

Why do banks leave vault doors 
open and then chain the pens to 
the counters?	
Why do we leave cars worth 
thousands of dollars in our 
driveways and put our useless 
junk in the garage? 

EVER WONDER...	
Why the sun lightens our hair, 
but darkens our skin?	

Why can't women put on mascara 
with their mouth closed?	

Why don't you ever see the 
headline 'Psychic Wins Lottery'?	

Why is 'abbreviated' such a long 
word?	

Why is it that doctors and 
attorneys call what they do 
'practice'?	

Why is lemon juice made with 
artificial flavouring, and dish 
washing liquid made with real 
lemons?	

Why is the man who invests all 
your money called a broker?	

Why is the time of day with the 
slowest traffic called rush hour?	

Why isn't there mouse flavoured 
cat food?	
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Why didn't Noah swat those two 
mosquitoes?	

Why do they sterilise the needle 
for lethal injections? 

You know that indestructible 
black box that is used on 
airplanes? Why don't they make 
the whole plane out of that 
stuff??	

Why don't sheep shrink when it 
rains?	

Why are they called apartments 
when they are all stuck together?	

If flying is so safe, why do they 
call the airport the terminal? 

Sponsors 

A very important part of the Club 
is the support given by our many 
sponsors. If possible please give 
these people/businesses the 
opportunity to supply your 
products or services. 
I am sure you will get looked 
after as a member of the Mt 
Beauty Golf Club, but it is just as 
important to show support to our 
sponsors by driving business 
their way. 

The following businesses have 
agreed to sponsor our holes and 
tees: 

1st:  Mt Beauty Holiday Centre 
2nd: Mt Beauty Bobcat 
3rd:  Kiewa Country Cottages 
4th:   
5th:  Snow View Holiday Units 
6th:  Rocky Valley Bikes & 
        Snowsports 
7th:  Tawonga South Butchery 
8th:   Altitude Electrical 
9th:  Falls Creek Coaches 
10th: Bendigo Bank 
11th: The Blue Manor 
12th: Alpine Valley Real Estate 

13th: Belmores Accountants 
14th: 
15th:  
16th: Falls Creek Resort  
Management 
17th: Tawonga South 
Newsagency 
18th: Mt Beauty Country Club 
Eagle’s Nest: 
‘Hole in One’: Tate’s Funeral 
           Services 
Scorecard: Mt Beauty Bakery, 
Foodworks, Mt Beauty Auto, 
Home Improvement Centre 
General: Drummond Golf 

Drummond Club 

�

You can join Drummonds as a 
Lifetime Member via the Golf 
Club at a substantially 
discounted price. Please see 
John or Belinda at Drummonds 
Albury and tell them you are a 
member of Mt Beauty Golf Club. 

And then……. 

Mention Mt Beauty Golf Club at 
Drummonds when you make a 
purchase and not only do you 
get a very good discount, 5% of 
your purchase goes to club. 
Cards should be delivered soon 
for all those who have joined 
already. 

!  
Mt Beauty Golf Club is a Level 3 

‘Good Sports’ Club 

�
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MtBeautyGolf 

HAVE YOUR SAY….
Email letters, contributions, etc. 
to
communications@mtbeautygolfcl
ub.org.au or ring on 0418 431 
531

If you wish to unsubscribe from 
this newsletter please

CLICK HERE

http://holidaycentre.com.au
mailto:jsu56771@bigpond.net.au?subject=Enquiry%20from%20MBGC%20Newsletter
http://www.kiewacountrycottages.com.au
http://www.snowview.com.au
http://www.rockyvalley.com.au
mailto:thekettles@spin.net.au?subject=Enquiry%20from%20the%20MBGC%20Newsletter
mailto:altitude.electrical@gmail.com?subject=Enquiry%20from%20the%20Mt%20Beauty%20Golf%20Club%20Newsletter
http://www.fallscreekcoachservice.com.au
http://http://www.bendigobank.com.au
http://www.stayz.com.au/accommodation/vic/wine-high-country/mount-beauty/100508
http://www.alpinevalleyrealestate.com.au
http://www.belmores.com.au/
http://www.fallscreek.com.au
mailto:tawsthna@mtbeauty.albury.net.au?subject=Enquiry%20from%20the%20MBGC%20Newsletter
mailto:mountbeautycountryclub@bigpond.com?subject=Enquiry%20from%20the%20MBGC%20Newsletter
http://www.tatefunerals.com.au/
http://http://www.drummondgolf.com.au
https://www.facebook.com/MtBeautyGolf
mailto:communications@mtbeautygolfclub.org.au
mailto:communications@mtbeautygolfclub.org.au?subject=Please%20unscuscribe%20me%20from%20your%20newsletter

